
Quarterly Update July 2019

Every week NJORD Law Firm’s Maritime and Transport Law Team publish short
relevant news about Danish Maritime and Transport Law. This quarterly update
summarises the key legal decisions and trends for the transport industry in the
second quarter of 2019.

Read about where the transport industry stand viewed in the light of the new Danish government or about
whether the corporation between carrier and haulier can be too close. You can also read about the doubts
about the Danish road toll after German EU judgement.

Furthermore you can read about the new regulation of ship breaking, WISTA’s newest board member, Marie
Steen Mikkelsen and watch NJORDs 2.0 NewTech video about the difference between a dog and a robot.
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